
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
22 September 2014   

 
The Manager 
Market Announcements Platform 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
 
 

BEAM RECEIVES A FOLLOW UP US$3M ORDER  

 

World Reach Limited announced today that its wholly owned subsidiary, Beam Communications Pty 
Ltd, has received a further US$3M order for additional deliveries of the recently launched custom 
product for a major satellite operator.  

These deliveries are anticipated to commence shipping in December quarter of 2014. Based on the 
current delivery schedule US$2.25M of the US$3M will be invoiced within FY15 in line with the 
budgeted expectation.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Michael Capocchi 
Managing Director 

World Reach Limited 
ABN 39010 568 804 

5 / 8 Anzed Court, Mulgrave,  
Victoria, Australia 3170 
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